
            
            
            
            
            
            
      

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING 

 
 
A public hearing will be held 
beginning December 6, 2017 at 
9:00 a.m., Eastern Standard 
Time, at the office of the 
Kentucky Public Service 
Commission, 211 Sower 
Boulevard, Frankfort, KY for 
the purpose of cross examination 
of witnesses in the General 
Adjustments in Electric Rates of 
Kentucky Power Company. The 
hearing will be streamed live and 
may be viewed on the PSC 
website, psc.ky.gov. 
 

Ranie K Wohnhas Managing 
Director Regulatory and Finance 

 
Kentucky Power Company 
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